
 

 

 

 

 

 

   Dear Short Dance Families- 

Short Dance Studios welcomes you to the 2023-2024 dance season of excellence. 

We are excited to share our love and knowledge of the performing arts with your family.  

This newsletter will be distributed monthly via email and our website.   Please be on the 

look out for it each month, as it will contain important updates and fun information!  

Throughout the year we will use four main ways to communicate with our dance 

families: email, bulletin boards, website and customer portal.  Please ask the office if you 

are not familiar with any of these.   

Short Dance Studios greatly appreciates the positive words and many referrals 

our dedicated Short Dance families share with their friends, family and neighbors. The 

majority of our new families were referred to us by great families like you.  Referrals for 

new families earn you a $20 credit in your dance account.  Please feel free to come to us 

with any questions or feedback through out the year.  Our office staff is always available 

to help in any way they can.  Office hours are Monday-Thursday 4-8pm in both New 

Richmond and Inver Grove Heights.   

 

We look forward to a great year! 

Your friends in dance education,  

Wade and Jessica Short 

 

 

Welcome Dance Families!  

Order your Shoes! 
 

Upcoming Events:  

 

Sept 7th – Classes 

Begin 

 

Sept 9th - Inver 

Grove Heights 

Parade 

 

Sept 10th – IGH Days 

Business Expo on 

Cahill 

 

Sept. 25th – Fall 

6-week session 

Begins 
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We are so thankful right now!  We have 

such supportive dance families, energetic 

and eager dancers, amazing dance 

facilities and so much more. 

If you like what we have to offer and the 

relationships, we build here at SDS 

please share us with friends and family. 

*As a thank you for referring new 

friends and family to Short Dance 

Studios you will receive a $20 referral 

credit for each new dancer signing up for 

2023-2024 season!  

Staff Mission: 

To teach students a strong work ethic, 

respect for all, and to have fun while 

instilling a love of dance to last a 

lifetime. 

 

Studio Vision: 

We will strive to create an artistic 

educational environment that is 

professional, positive, beneficial, 

exciting and fulfilling for everyone.   

 

Thankfulness! 
 

 

 


